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9 August 2019 
 
 
Robert Power 
Principal Heritage and Statutory Planner 
Advisian 
Level 17,  
141 Walker Street  
North Sydney NSW 2060 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Power 
 
Integrated Acute Services Building (IASB) Addition - Aboriginal Heritage Assessment 
 
We write in support of the Mary Dallas Consulting Archaeologists (MDCA) proposal for the 
archaeological and cultural assessment of the additional Road and building works required 
for the completion of the Acute Services Building (ASB) at the Prince of Wales hospital, 
Randwick.  
 
We understand the ASB extension is an overhead extension/connection but the Lowing of 
Hospital road will cut through the Botany sand dune within which significant cultural items 
and associations are found.  
 
We would require that any works proposal be accompanied by consultation and participation 
of the La Perouse Local Aboriginal Land Council. This would include monitoring and possible 
follow-up management of material that might be found during the monitoring exercise.   
 
If you would like to discuss this issue further please don’t hesitate to contact the La Perouse 
LALC office on 9311 4282 during business hours. 
  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Chris Ingrey 
Chief Executive Officer 
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